
Join the APS choirs 
Rehearsals begin next week 

Choir rehearsals begin next week for both of Artarmon Public School’s choirs. 
No experience is necessary, just a passion for singing.  

 

Cowan Choir - Information 

Who - Year 2 students only 

When – Friday mornings from 8:00am to 8:30am, beginning on the 21/2/2020. 

Where – 5JW, above the uniform shop (If you and your child arrive a few 
minutes early, wait downstairs by the uniform shop). 

Coordinators – Mr Joshua Wood and Ms Jessica Lewis 

 

Kameraigal Choir - Information 

Who – Open for all students from Year 3 to Year 6 

When – Monday mornings, from 8:00am to 8:30am, beginning on the 
17/2/2020. 

Where - 5JW, above the uniform shop 

Coordinators – Ms Michelle McCoy and Ms Jennifer Marshall 

 

 

 


